
 

Public Notice 

 
The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will have a Public Hearing on Monday, 

March 25, 2024, at 6:15 pm at City Hall for the following to be considered on 2nd Reading: 

 

 Amend the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Budget Ordinance 2023-24 to Appropriate funds for 

the Curd Rd. at MJRD Traffic Signal and the Pleasant Grove Rd. at Central Pike all-way 

stop control project. 

 Amend the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Budget Ordinance 2023-24 to accept donations to the 

Police Dept. for a Wellness Program. 

 Amend the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Budget Ordinance 2023-24 to Appropriate funds for 

the purchase of approximately 1.12 acres of property located at 1025 Charlie Daniels 

Pkwy, from Lineberry Properties, Inc. and Gary Merritt for the Parks Dept.   

 

The Public is invited to attend and comment. 

 

Kenny Martin, City Manager 

City of Mt. Juliet 

 

 


